
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/19/2016 9:53:24 AM

Subject: FW: DSS bilingual program inquiry

David- I'm going to come talk to you about this. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Gutierrez, Sonia [mailto:sgutierrez@wltx.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 9:52 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: DSS bilingual program inquiry
 

Hi Chaney,
 

Hope you're well. I got a tip last week that the governor cut off a bilingual program that used to help 
DSS Spanish speakers. I believe it's called OLA or ALO. I wanted to know if this happened and if this 
was sourced back into DSS or completely cut off. 
 

Thanks,
 

Sonia 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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